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PTSG Director recognised for exceptional
STEM education contribution

18 hours ago

Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has announced that Matthew Gilmore, Technical Director at
Guardian - part of PTSG Electrical Services Ltd - has been commended by the Leicestershire Education
Business Company (LEBC) for his outstanding commitment to STEM education.

Throughout the past academic year, Gilmore has volunteered at multiple LEBC school events, sharing his
expertise and enthusiasm to inspire the next generation of electricians, engineers and innovators. His
involvement reflects a deep-rooted passion for education and for opening up opportunities in technical
careers.

The feedback from students highlights the impact of his work, with one describing the event as “the best
I’'ve ever taken part in - it made my brain work, and that’s a good thing,” while others said it had given
them “so many ideas” about their future and left them feeling “reassured” after their questions were
answered.

Guardian, like the wider PTSG Group, is committed to nurturing emerging talent and addressing skills gaps
in the electrical industry. By engaging directly with young people, the company aims to break down
barriers to entry and showcase the breadth of opportunities available.

Gilmore's recognition underscores the value of industry professionals playing an active role in education -
and the lasting difference it can make.
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